
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: August 2nd, 2023 

Contact: Representative Bare, 608-237-9180 

Statement on Legal Challenge to Wisconsin’s Legislative Maps 

MADISON, Wis. – Rep. Bare released the following statement: 

“The integrity of our democracy was the top issue I heard last year while knocking on over 10,000 doors 
in a district I won with 70% of the vote. That integrity is compromised by partisan gerrymandering. Our 
system of checks and balances should right this wrong for Wisconsin voters. I would welcome the 
opportunity to run in a competitive district next year.” 
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